BATANGAS STATE UNIVERSITY

The National Engineering University

BATSTATEU-THE NEU IN ATTENDANCE
AT PAC MEETING

Pursuant to Provincial Advisory Council (PAC)
Resolution No. 002 series of 2022 on the
reconstitution of the provincial advisory
council and inclusion of key agencies for
convergence as additional members for the
Pantawid Pamilyang Pilipino Program (4Ps)
implementation, Batangas State University
was invited to take part in the First Quarter
PAC Meeting on Mach 28, 2023.

Dr. Vaberlie P. Mandane-Garcia, BatStateU's
representative, presented and discussed some
University's programs, projects and activities
(PPAs) that can be tapped by the Provincial
Government of Batangas to further the
support for Batanguenos 4Ps beneficiaries.
Thesdl PPAs §€8lan either be in the™ form 'of
research or extension services. The meeting
was initioted by the Provincial Social Welfare
and Development Office.

BatStateU-The NEU is a new member of the
Provincial Advisory Council (PAC).
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